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The	feed-in	tariff	should	represent	the	true	value	of	solar,	this	means	recognising	
the	environmental	and	health	benefits	and	the	network	benefits	of	rooftop	solar;	
it	is	unfair	to	purchase	at	6	cents	and	sell	for	23cents.	I	have	installed	solar	to	
help	create	a	better	world	for	the	next	generation.	
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